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Worthington, Amber

From: Rachel Bright, ND <drrachelbright@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 9:24 AM

To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel

Subject: [External] 16A-4953 (Registration of Naturopathic Doctors)
Attachments: ACT 128 Response letter from Dr. Rachel Bright, ND 01.10.22.docx

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Hello,
| am writing to send my comments regarding 16A-4953. Attached is my response.

Warmly
Rachel Bright, ND

Happiness is the highest form of health - Dalai Lama,

Dr. Rachel Bright | Board-Certified Traditional Naturopath with the American Naturopathic Medical Certification Board |
Doctor of Naturopathy|

P: 610-500-4940| Meetinghouse Business Center 120 W. Germantown Pike, Plymouth Meeting, PA
19462 - Office Suite 210

Office number: 610-500-4940
Rachel Bright's cell number: 304-308-0416

The information in this email may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware
that any disclosure of the information herein is prohibited. If you have received this email in error
please delete it from your computer.

HIPAA PROTECTED HEALTH INFORMATION WARNING: Please be aware that email communication can be intercepted in
transmission or misdirected. Your use of email to communicate protected health information to me indicates you
acknowledge and accept the possible risks associated with such communication. Please consider communicating any
sensitive information by telephone, or mail. If you do not wish to have your information sent by email, please contact
me immediately.



